
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 THE TOWN OF BERLIN 

SEPTEMBER 2, 2025 
 
 

The Town Council of the Town of Berlin will meet at Berlin Town Hall, Council 
Chambers, 240 Kensington Road, Berlin, CT on Tuesday, September 2, 2025 at 7:00 p.m. for the 
purpose of holding a public hearing as follows: 

 
 
Sale of 143 Percival Avenue (former Knights of Columbus property) to Vesta 

Corporation/O’Riordan Migani Architects for the proposed development of 70 affordable senior 
housing units. 

 
 
Dated at Berlin, Connecticut this 29th day of July 2025. 
 
 
 

Kathryn J. Wall 
Town Clerk 
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